
The President
of the

Economic and Social Council

27 June 2014

Excellency,

I wish to refer to my letter dated 30 May 2014, inquiring on your views and inputs on the
proposed themes of the 2014 and 2015 almual cycles of the Council, and on the proposed theme of
the 2015 high-level political forum, meeting under the auspices of the Council.

You will recall that in pursuance of these two resolutions, I have sought feedback from the
subsidiary bodies of the Council, as well as UN system entities, on the themes for the 2015 and 2016
ECOSOC substantive sessions.

On the basis of this extensive process, I am glad that there appears to be general support to
the thelnes that I had proposed, as follows:

*  2014 ECOSOC annual cycle (Late July 2014 - Late July 2015): "Managing transition for
MDGs to SDGs. What will it take?"

•  2015 ECOSOC annual cycle (Late July 2015 - Late July 2016): "Implementing the post-2015
development agenda." moving from commitments to results"

2015  HLPF  session  under  auspices  of the  Council:  "Strengthening  integration,
implementation and review - the HLPF after 2015."

I am thankful for your suppolÿ in this important endeavour.

Yours sincerely,

/4S
Martin Saj dik

President of ECOSOC


